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English report of the 7th Next Generation Global Workshop

An English report of the 7th Next Generation Global Workshop has been released in the Kyoto University's official
website.

Please check out the following link:

http://www.kyoto-u.ac.jp/en/research/events_news/department/bungaku/news/2014/141208_1.html
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